
 

 

ORDER OF SERVICE   

Nursery is available for ages 4 and under.  

Adam Robles  

Hymn 106

Hymn 415

Pastor Jerry Scheumann

Hymn 108 

 

For information about our church, video recordings and other 
resources, please visit ludlowbaptist.org 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

If anyone has an announcement that they would like included in the 
bulletin, please send it to Abi Karner by Thursday night (email:  
abi.clearlake@gmail.com). 
 
Choir 

This evening at 5:30 pm.  We could use more men singers!  See Lynne. 
 
Evening Worship Service  
 

This evening at 6:30 pm.  Our study in the Word through December is 
on evangelism. As believers, we have the responsibility and privilege of 
proclaiming the Gospel. Come learn how to grow in boldness and 
faithfulness in proclaiming the good news to our friends and family in 
Windsor county and beyond.  
 

Evangelism Memory Passage (TONIGHT): “You, who were dead in your 
trespasses and the uncircumcision of your flesh, God made alive together with him, 
having forgiven us all our trespasses, by canceling the record of debt that stood against 
us with its legal demands. This he set aside, nailing it to the cross.”  —Colossians 2:13-
14, ESV  
 

Evangelism Memory Passage (NEXT WEEK): “But when the goodness and 
loving kindness of God our Savior appeared, he saved us, not because of works done by 
us in righteousness, but according to his own mercy, by the washing of regeneration 
and renewal of the Holy Spirit.” —Titus 3:4-5, ESV  
 
Mid-Week Prayer & Study  

Wednesday evenings, 6:30 pm at the church.  If you have prayer 
requests, you can submit them on our website ludlowbaptist.org. 
 
Men’s Prayer Breakfast and Fellowship 

Meets this Saturday, November 2, from 8:00-10:00 am at the church.  
All men are invited! 
 
Pastor Appreciation Dinner  

We will be holding a Pastor Appreciation dinner in honor of Pastor 
Jerry and Ashlee on Saturday, November 9 at 6:00 pm.  Please see 
Julie for details. 
 

Announcements – continued on next page → 
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ANNOUNCEMENTS  -  CONTINUED 

Operation Christmas Child Boxes 
 

Please remember to bring your filled Operation Christmas Child boxes 
to the church by Sunday, November 10.  See Caroline for info. 
 

Community Dinner 

Our church will be hosting a community dinner on Saturday, Novem-
ber 16 at 5:30 pm here at the church.  Food provided by Black River 
Good Neighbors.  Please sign up downstairs for something to pre-
pare.   Let’s reach out to our community with the love of Jesus Christ! 
 
Men’s Promise Keepers to Start New Study on December 7 

On Saturday, December 7, Promise Keepers will begin a new study of a 
book by Tim Bayly entitled Daddy Tried: Overcoming the Failures of 
Fatherhood.  Daddy Tried makes no apologies for being a book for 
men. Its subject is the male-only club of fatherhood. It takes the only 
perfect Father as our guide. Bayly stares the sins of fathers past, pre-
sent, and future squarely in the face and clears a path to overcoming 
them; a path that begins with faith in our heavenly Father who tells us 
He knows our weaknesses. In order that books may be ordered in time 
to start our study, please let Roger or Chuck know by November 3 if you 
want a copy of the book .  The hardcopy books will only cost you $15 
each (includes shipping). 
 
Bev Stepp’s Contact Information 

5 General Wing Rd., Apt. 202 
Rutland, VT  05701 
(802) 776-1063 
 
Bob & Linda Tuckers’ Contact Information 

3 General Wing Rd., Apt. 15 
Rutland, VT  05701 
(802) 776-2915 
Bob cell:  CORRECTION:  (802) 548-7435 
Linda cell: (802) 548-7155 
 
Church Shoveling 

The deacons are looking for volunteers to shovel snow with the em-
phasis on Wednesdays by 6:00 pm, and Sundays by 9:30 am.  Please 
see Bud. 
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